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Hey-

I talked to Scott Rolfes yesterday and he mentioned a couple of
sightings that might be of interest for the summer field reports:

1. American White Pelican - up to 3@ summered at Saylorville
2. Willet - 28 on 2 July at Saylorville

I handed in a draft of the final chapter this morning - should have
comments in a couple of days. The I can revise over the weekend or on monday
and get it to my committee late monday.

Steve-0

P. S. I am having dinner with the Zaletel's this evening.
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